
 
 
12th May 2012 
 
Dear Councillors. 
 
Re: Queens Drive, Nantwich 
 
After a long and fruitless discussion with CEC about the future of the young vulnerable 
adults, who have received excellent care at 199 Queens Drive and have now been 
sentenced to be dumped in the totally unsuitable geriatric home at Lincoln house against 
their wishes and the wishes of their families and carers, we have accepted the fact that CEC 
will not or cannot honour their responsibility for these under privileged young people. 
 
Instead we offer a no cost alternative plan which will which will not only save money for the 
Local Authority but in fact, will create revenue. We have found suitable premises, at present 
derelict and owned by CEC together with a suitable provider who has the finance and 
qualified staff to refurbish and run this home at no cost to CEC. 
 
All that we want from CEC is a chance to utilise this derelict building, in return we will save 
CEC vital capital on refurbishing Lincoln House, save CEC the responsibility of caring for 
these young people, pay CEC vital monies for the lease of the derelict building, invest to 
refurbish and bringing back to use a derelict eyesore, at no cost to CEC. 
 
CEC will receive further benefits by showing that they DO LISTEN to the electorate, contrary 
to popular opinion. 
 
Please help us by assisting in the speedy creation of our new respite home to bring to an 
end the uncertainty for our sons daughters and carers. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mike Card 
 


